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March 14th, 2014
Dear Grade 4 Parents,


On Friday, April 11th, 2014 the grade four students will be visiting the Glenbow Museum. We will be viewing three different exhibits during our time at the museum; “Wilder World of Newcomers”, “Discovery Adventure” and “Nitsitapiisinni: Our Way of Life”. Each exhibit introduces Alberta’s history, stories and people through art, sets and Glenbow Museum guides.  This will serve as another facet of our inquiry into the history of Alberta. We plan to pair this study with the art of storytelling through folk songs. If you would like more information on the exhibits, please visit the Glenbow Museum’s website: www.glenbow.org/
Busses will be departing from the school at 9:15 am and returning in time for homeroom classes.
Please return your child’s signed informed consent form by Tuesday, April 8th, 2014.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in volunteering as a parent chaperone for the field trip and have completed your security clearance, please contact your child’s homeroom teacher.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kelly, Mrs. Fawcett, Mrs. Paxton & Mrs. Melville
Grade 4 Team
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